
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

RE: Forest School 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Year 3 will be taking part in some forest school sessions for the next four weeks, on our school 
site. These sessions will be taking place on Friday afternoons beginning 5th Jan. 

Please provide your child with a waterproof coat, wellies and additional warm clothing for those 
Friday afternoons. 

Kind Regards, 

Year 3 team 

 

Head of School: Ms Katie Hammond 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Jodie Chubb 
Oakwood Primary Academy 
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